

Many Paths to Learning, One Standard of Excellence

October 3, 2016

Dear Acton-Agua Dulce Unified School District Parents,

We are taking this opportunity to have the community and stakeholders view our current library books which were added during the 2015-2016 school year.

You may view these title lists on our website at www.aadusd.k12.ca.us from October 3 through October 13, 2016.

A public hearing will be held on October 13th during the Regular Board Meeting of the Board of Trustees at 7:30 p.m. at Meadowlark Elementary School. We encourage you to view our lists and make any comments regarding our book selections at this time.

Thank you,

Assistant Superintendent